
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

West Street to be closed at King Street until December 23 
 
December 3, 2021 

West Street will be closed to vehicular and pedestrian traffic at the King Street 

intersection from Monday, December 6 until Thursday, December 23, 2021, to 

accommodate the demolition of the building at 13 King Street, located at the north-east 

corner of King Street and West Street.  The south limit of West Street will only be 

accessible from West Street or from Sugarloaf Street. 

Rankin Construction has been contracted to demolish the building.  

Please see the map below for more details.  

Questions? Please call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x226. 
 

 

 
 


